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Week Commencing Monday 24th February 2025 

 

Woodwind Lessons 

Orchestra Club 

 

Violin/Guitar Lessons 

Clothing Collection (please drop off any bags at school) 

 

Voice/Percussion Lessons 

Year 6 Residential  

 

Piano/Keyboard/Brass Lessons 

Year 6 Residential 

World Book Day 

World Book Day Themed Lunch (please order in advance 

on School Hub) 

 

Year 6 Residential 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

  

 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 6th March 

On Thursday we will be celebrating World Book 
Day. 

Please come to school dressed as your favourite book character or 
in sensible, weather appropriate non-uniform. 

During the day the classes will take part in book themed 
activities and at lunch time there will be a themed meal, 

which can be ordered via School Hub—a copy of the 
menu is included with this newsletter. 



Head Lice and Threadworms 

Please could parents be vigilant in checking their children for 

headlice and threadworms.  Advice and treatment can be 

obtained from the school nursing team at Golborne clinic, your GP 

or local pharmacist. 

School Council—Second Hand Book Sale 

Thank you so much for your generous donations of books for our second 
hand book stall.  

Next week the children will have the opportunity to visit the book stall 
during the school day. Books will be priced between 50p and £3.  

If your child would like to purchase some books then please 
send them to school with money (no more than £5) in a named 

envelope. If at all possible, please send in coins rather than 
notes. 

The money raised will be going towards new dictionaries, 
thesauruses and iPads. Your support is very much appreciated. 

School Uniform P.E. Kit 

Please could we remind parents that the school uniform P.E. kit 
we expect the children to wear on their P.E. day is a pale blue t-
shirt, royal blue shorts, navy blue joggers and navy blue hoodie.  
Hoodies of different colours or character hoodies are not part of 

the agreed school uniform P.E. kit. Thank you. 

Jewellery 

We would like to remind parents that for health and safety 
reasons jewellery other than wrist watches must not be worn 

for school. 

If you are planning to let your children have their ears pierced 
please consider having this done at the start of the summer holidays to give 

your child time for their ears to heal.  Thank you. 

Water Bottles 

To avoid confusion please could all water bottles be clearly labelled 

with your child’s name.  We appear to have a number of children in 

school with the same bottle. 



 



Dates For Your Diary 

 

Wednesday 5th — Friday 7th March — Year 6 residential trip to the 
Anderton Centre 

Thursday 6th March — World Book Day (please come to school dressed in 
character costumes or sensible, weather appropriate non-uniform)   

Tuesday 11th March — Friends of St Luke’s meeting 6.00pm in school  

Wednesday 12th March — Year 6 at Church 

W/C Monday 24th March — Courageous Advocacy Week 

Tuesday 25th March — Whole school to Church 

Tuesday 25th March — Parents afternoon/evening 

Wednesday 26th March — Parents evening 

Thursday 10th April — Easter Bingo 

Friday 11th April — Break up for the Easter Holidays at 
3.15pm 

Wednesday 23rd April — School re-opens 

School Absence 

If your child is absent from school please contact school 

each morning and leave a message explaining why your 

child is absent on the absence voicemail 01942 201140 

option 1. 

If your child has a medical or dental appointment please send or email a 

copy of their appointment letter into school prior to their appointment. 

If you are picking your child up for an appointment please notify school of 

the time that you will be picking them up. 

If you are going on holiday during term time you must complete a ‘Request 

for Absence Form’ which is available from the school office.  Once completed 

it is very important that this is returned to school. 

Thank you for your continued support and co operation.  



St Luke’s Church 

 

 

Lowton and Golborne Food Bank 

St Luke’s Church collect food items weekly for the food bank run by All 
Saints Church in Golborne.  All the items collected are distributed to those 

who are in need within the Lowton and Golborne area.   

If you would like to contribute towards the Food Bank, items can 
be brought to St Luke’s Church before or after the services on 

Wednesday or Sunday morning (services run from 10.00am until 
approximately 11.00am) or be taken to St Luke’s Church 

Thursday Coffee Morning.  Thank you. 

 

Coffee Morning 

 Every Thursday St Luke’s Church Fellowship Room 
(access on Slag Lane opposite Lowton West School), 
is open during the morning school run from 8.45am 

until 10.00am for tea, coffee and a chat.   

 

 

Forget-Me–Not Café 

The café has relocated to Broadmead on Golborne 
Road where there should be adequate on site car 

parking spaces for everyone.  

 

 

St Luke’s Church Services 

Church services take place at 10.00am on Wednesday and Sunday 
— everybody welcome. 

Refreshments will be served after the services in the Fellowship 
Room. 

 

Vestry Service 

Weddings and Baptisms can be booked every 
Tuesday evening between 7.00pm and 8.00pm in St 
Luke’s Church Fellowship Room (access on Slag 

Lane). 






